

Indian Creek News

JUNE 1991

MORE NEW NEIGHBORS ARE BUILDING!
Ken & Linda Smith have started building on Lot 2 on the north end of Candle Ridge Road. They have two daughters - Rachel, age 3, and Talea, age 1. Ken works at State Farm in Data Processing and Linda is a Tupperware dealer.

KIDS AT CONSTRUCTION SITES
There have been some recent problems with kids from the neighborhood entering some of the homes under construction and some damages done. Please warn your kids of the dangers of these construction sites.

CONGRATULATIONS TO GRADUATES

Jennifer DeMay, daughter of Jim and Marsha DeMay on

Pepperwood Court, graduated from Normal Community High.

If anyone else has a graduate I missed, please call me.

WATER FLUSHING Water hydrants will now be flushed MONTHLY on the first Tuesday from 10:00 to noon - on July 2nd this month. Please do not try to use water during this time.

INLAND PHONE MEETING
A representative from Inland Phone will be at the Towarda Community Building at 7:00 p.m. on Monday, July 15th to answer the public's questions and discuss our phone system.

ANNUAL PICNIC
Mark your calendars now and plan to attend the annual
Indian Creek Picnic scheduled for Sunday, September 29th.
Plans are for a contest for the best homemade ice cream.
Everyone will get to be a taster!

TOWANDA FOURTH OF JULY ACTIVITIES
If you're around home for 4th, plan to attend the festivities in Towanda - a Mason dinner and community dance on the 3rd, and a parade at 10:00, flea market all day, pet show at 3:00, games at the school at 6:00, and fireworks at dusk.

THIS NEWSLETTER MAILED MONTHLY TO ALL INDIAN CREEK RESIDENTS
BY ANNETTE HANCOCK, REALTOR
BRADY & SOPPER / BETTER HOMES & GARDENS